Appendix 3

Dear Licensing Team,

A planning application has been requested by Bargain Booze on Broad St Crewe, i
live on the back of these premises and am concerned that we will be subjected to anti
social behaviour most nights of the week, the previous owner had the sense to close
shop at 9 30 pm he understood, by his own experience, that, opening late into the
night to sell alcohol caused himself and the local residents problems. We were
subjected to cars pulling up at speed to buy late night alcohol, with noisy music
blaring across the neighbourhood from the cars with open windows particularly in the
summer months, we were subjected to noise from people walking along Singleton
Avenue taking home alcohol being purchased from Bargain Booze. We were
subjected to anti social behaviour in that litter bins were constantly uprooted and
broken bottles were thrown along the strects and pavements for the council to have to
come along and clear up the mess, We were subjected to masses of traffic parked
along both sides of the street outside Bargain Booze making it hazardous for
pedestrians and school children in particular crossing the road, It is my understanding
also that the previous owner had numerous robberies later on in the evenings which
must have not helped the police who are already stretched, In an area that is
desperately in need of help already this shop is not going to help the image of
Coppenhall and will certainly not help social mobility in that people will not want to
settle in an area which is going nowhere, Please consider carefully my concetns which
are echoed by a lot of residents in the area,

Many thanks
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